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AP Exam Registration! 

Attention all AP exam students. Registration for AP exams 
is now available until November 1st, 2025.  To register 
for an AP exam, do the following two steps: 

  1.  Make sure have used your AP class Join Code to  
       register in myAP classroom  
       https://myap.collegeboard.org/ 
 2.  Go to School Cash online   
      https://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com/  and PAY for  
      the AP exam(s) you want to write  

That's it!  If you have any questions, please find Mr. Lee 
in Room A139 at lunch. 

 

 

 

 

 
CNML #1 (Canadian National Mathematics League 
Contest) will take place on Tuesday, October 14th at 
lunch.  For more information, please see Mr. Marzouk in 
A207. 

 

 

 

 

 

Get involved at Clubs Fair 
Our annual Clubs Fair is back soon Thursday, October 9th 
and Friday, October 10th! This event is for students who 
either want a volunteering opportunity or to indulge in 
their hobbies! Come visit us in the cafeteria at lunch to 
potentially join a club suited for you. We will have around 
40 clubs between Thursday, October 9th and Thursday 10th, 
so there are lots of chances for students to find their 
favourite club!  

 

https://myap.collegeboard.org/
https://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com/


 
Grade 8 Mixer Recap  
 
Grade 8 mixer was a huge success! Thank you to all of the 
volunteers who came out and made this event possible. It 
was a fantastic event for new students to connect, meet, 
and build new friendships in the school as they begin their 
high school journey. 
 
The event was filled with fun activities like Captains 
Orders where students played an ocean themed version of 
Simon Says. Students also enjoyed hotdogs, chips, and 
juice boxes while getting to know each other. Another 
highlight of the event was the election of our Grade 8 
Representatives for Burnaby South’s Student Government 
- congratulations to Changmin Jeon and Fatima Naqvi who 
are your Grade 8 Representatives and Ezra Sitchon who is 
your Grade 8 MAL. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The fun doesn’t stop here!  Stay turned for Fear Factor – 
a Halloween themed school event brought to you by 
Student Government!  Keep an eye on Instagram and 
bulletin boards around the school for updates – we can’t 
wait to see you there! 

We are excited to introduce the Math Clinic at Burnaby 
South Secondary School, a free peer-tutoring program 
designed to support your child's math proficiency. Led by 
high-achieving students, this initiative provides 
individualized guidance on homework, projects, and exam 
preparation. 
 
Key Benefits: 

 Free peer tutoring 
 No appointments necessary; walk-ins welcome 
 Flexible scheduling during lunch breaks and flex times 
 Support for grades 8-12 
 Expertise from experienced student tutors. 

 
Come and join us at the Math Clinic on every Tuesdays 
and Thursdays during lunchtime in A207 starting 
October 2nd, 2025.  If you have any questions, please do 
not hesitate to reach out to Mr. M. Marzouk in A207. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The 2026 Yearbook is available for purchase!  The early 
bird pricing is $60 until October 31, 2025.  All early 
bird purchases will have the student’s name 
personalized/stamped on their yearbook. 
Price increases to $70 on November 1st and only a 
limited number of extra yearbooks are purchased.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Thursday, October 9th & Friday, October 10th – Club 
Fair – Cafeteria (Lunch) 

 
Monday, October 13th – Thanksgiving – School 
Closed   

 
Tuesday, October 14th – CNML #1 (Canadian National 
Mathematics League Contest) at lunch 
 
Friday, October 24th – District Pro D Day – School 
Closed 
 
Thursday, October 30th – Canadian Open Math Contest 
(COMC) – P.1&2 – Library 
 
Friday, October 31st – Last day to purchase Yearbook at 
early bird price 
 
Friday, October 31st – Last day to pay and register for 
AP Exams 
 
Friday, October 31st – Halloween Costume Contest – 
Lunch, Cafeteria 
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 

“Always do your best.  What you plant now, you will harvest later.”  Og Mandino 

 
Website:https://south.burnabyschools.ca/ 

 
Contact: 

 
Email: 

 604-296-6880 South.info@burnabyschools.ca 

https://south.burnabyschools.ca/
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